
Hello,  

My name is Nina Britton, I am a resident of Mendocino with concerns for our community, watershed and ecosystems.  

I am writing to state that I am in favor of the MCA recommendations and don't believe in 10% expansion as I believe 

this will have a negative impact to the wellbeing of these systems.  

Thank you for hearing my concerns, 

Nina 

 


